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House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

……….. November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear ……………………… 

 

 

Re: Please protect your local constituency post office  

 

I am writing to you to ask that you help protect your local constituency post 
office.  

 

I am concerned that without continued support from the Government as part of 
the Energy Bill Relief Scheme (EBRS), many post offices will find it extremely 
hard to stay open.  
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Customers such as myself rely on their local post offices. They help us stay 
connected, not only via their postal and banking services, but also as an 
important and much-valued community hub. 

 

I appreciate everything my Postmaster and their staff did during the pandemic. 
In staying open, they allowed myself and my community a small sense of 
normality during a very turbulent time. Currently, my local post office is helping 
out again by making sure that millions of people are able to access the support 
Government is making available to them for their domestic energy bills every 
month.  

 

I rely on my post office and want to ensure it stays open. For this, I ask you to 
write to the Secretary of State for Business and to the Chancellor of the 
Exchequer to request that the Energy Bill Relief Scheme support is kept in place 
for post offices beyond 31 March 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Address: ……………………………………………..……………………………….. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………..……………………… 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………..…………… 

 

 

 

On behalf of ………………………………….…………………Post Office 

 

 


